
WMS PIE Meeting

ATTENTION

  

WASHINGTON MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENTS

  

PARENTS IN EDUCATION (PIE)

  

 

  

will be having their first meeting of the year on

  

Wednesday, September 11th at 5:30pm in

  

Room #109 at Washington Middle School.

  

 

  

Plan to attend and get involved!

  

Refreshments will be served :)

  

RSVP the number attending to: bethmoravec@gmail.com by Noon on Wednesday, September
11th
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THANKS!
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